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To The Board of Directors and staff of RDOS,

I feel it is important to express my concerns regarding the disregard of the citizens of Naramata shown by our
director Adrienne Fedrigo. Despite our own petition, with over nine hundred signatures, numerous workshops and
town hall meetings where the residents of Naramata expressed our clear desire to opt into the provincial government
vacation rental regulations, Ms Fedrigo has for what ever reason has decided she knows better than the majority of
the residents she represents and the provincial experts who devised the regulations.

 she should be removed from office and I and others are
currently pursuing this action. I understand this is a drastic decision but the future of Naramata is at stake and we
cannot wait another two years for an election. 

I appreciate your time and consideration.

Debra Selwood
Concerned citizen of Naramata




